
October 6th, 2023

Wolfpack and Families,

I have a few information updates for you.

1) Progress Reports
a) Despite some technical difficulties, progress reports are now visible using the link

sent yesterday from the DSBN

2) Parent Teacher Interviews
a) Parent Teacher interviews will be held on Tuesday, 17-October
b) Interviews will be booked online - information on how to do this will come out on

Tuesday, 10-October
c) Interviews will be between 4:00pm and 5:30pm, and between 6:00pm and

7:30pm
d) If this date or times do not work for you, please reach out to staff via email to

communicate about your child’s progress through a meeting (real or virtual),
email, or telephone call

e) Staff emails can be found on the WNSS website

3) Take our Kids to Work Day
a) TOKTWD is 1-November, and any grade 9 student is eligible to participate
b) A message was sent to all grade 9 Parents with the details and permission form

4) Message from The Town of Lincoln:
a) The Town has received a complaint regarding parents parking within the

designated Fire Lane(s) and blocking fire hydrants during the dismissal period
around approximately 140-230PM daily. These areas are clearly marked with
signage to identify parking is not permitted within the designated Fire Lane

b) The designated Fire Lane(s) on school property are not designated parking areas
for student drop-off and pick-up. Vehicles parking within Fire Lane(s) are in
violation of Town of Lincoln Parking By-laws, are subject to a Parking Penalty
Notice, which carries a set fine of $100.



Have a great long weekend.

Mat Miller
Principal, WNSS


